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Confidential? –  N 
 
I do not agree that for the purposes of where 
locally-made programming may come from, 
Ofcom should approve the ‘South of England 
(Bauer)’ area in relation to the 12 local licences 
listed in Section 2 of this document?  
 
Spirit FM provide real local community broadcasting and 
have formed connections with many organisations such as 
Stonepillow, a charity supporting homeless people into work 
and accommodation. If Bauer are allowed to go ahead with 
their changes we will no longer hear real local content about 
activities or hear the voices of local people telling us about 
their lives. Spirit FM have provided real support during the 
Covid-19 lockdown and I don’t believe a one-size fits all, 
non-local programme would be able to achieve the same 
effect. 

 

 
 

 
 


